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Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Audra Burton <audra@pyotewatersystems.com>
Sent: Thursday, December 10, 2015 12:08 PM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Sheldon Hitchcock
Cc: Billy D; Scottbranson@sboilfield.com; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Subject: Willow Lake SWD #1 30-015-21499 (2RP-2305)

Importance: High
Sensitivity: Confidential

Expires: Saturday, January 09, 2016 12:00 AM

 
Willow Lake  
30-015-21499 
  
Hello Mike, 
  I am writing to you today for the RP # for Willow Lake incident back on April 25, 2014. 
We need to close this up as soon as possible. We have excavated and hauled off 444 cu 
yards of impacted material to R 360 disposal sight. Samples were than obtained by 
Talon LPE to confirm removal of the impacted material. On June 17 Sheldon reported 
back to us that everything was clean and good to that we are able to backfill now. On 
which S&B replaced with fresh clean soil and we were able to seed on the private 
owner’s land. SB reclaimed the property. I sent you yesterday all run tickets. Now I am 
just waiting to hear back from the land owner Scott Branson with a letter of approval for 
OCD to close out the RP for Willow Lake. 
Any questions please do not hesitate to get in touch with me or Jerry. 
  
Best Regards, 
  
Audra L. Burton 
Operations Assistant for Pyote in Carlsbad, New Mexico 
Office/cell 432-448-5323 
Fax 575-689-8323 
audra@pyotewatersystems.com 
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